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To whom it may concern

I want to register opposition to the Territory Coordinator Bill.

It is undemocratic to hand over these sweeping powers to an unelected bureaucrat and
raises concerns.  This is reflective of democratic backsliding around the world we have
seen in recent months.

It poses a threat to the environment and water supply, and appears as a ploy to hand over
valuable resources to wealthy developers without receiving adequate remuneration for the
NT.  Regulations are in place for reasons, and this appears as a method to bypass them. 
We need to ensure any projects are for the benefit of all Territorians, not just to generate
return for shareholders that are likely not based here.

I do not feel that the government will listen to any of these submissions, and this appears a
done deal.  However it is important to raise our opposition against this process.

Kind regards
Thomas Young


